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August 1, 2022 

DEAR PANEL MEMBERS, 

A few updates this month.  We’re still working on the testing of the 
confidential site, so that will take more time to roll out. 

Electronic Appellate Records 

Superior courts across the state are moving toward electronic records in favor 
of paper transcripts.  If counsel receives an electronic record from the court 
and the client has no access to review the electronic copy, counsel can print 
the record for the client and claim the expense on the compensation claim.  
All charges incurred for printing the client’s copy should be claimed on line 
10, miscellaneous expenses.  This includes cost of printing within your office, 
or the fee charged by a 3rd party service to print a large record.  Please 
provide an invoice from the third-party vendor.  

Please feel free to consult with your staff buddy if you have any questions 
about the amount or where to claim the expense. 

Requests for Exhibits 

Please contact your staff buddy to request exhibits, rather than requesting 
them through Omar Palacio directly.  There are many differences between 
the various superior courts and things are evolving on that front.  The staff 
attorney can help counsel determine the best way to obtain the exhibits.  

ADI Confidential Site 

ADI is still testing the new confidential site.  We’re hoping for a soft launch in 
September, once we work through some glitches.  All material will remain on 
the public website until we’ve completed the registration process. 

MCLE Announcements 

Our Dependency experimental program, the Art of Story Telling in 
Dependency Appeals, will be re-scheduled in the near future.  Unfortunately, 
we were struck by a perfect storm of technology challenges, and we had to 
postpone it at the last minute.  We are so sorry for any inconvenience caused 
by the change. 
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The Criminal Case Law Discussion and Open Forum will be on August 17th, at noon.  Join us for a one-hour program 
hosted by our newest staff attorneys, Savannah Montanez and Pauline Villanueva.  A registration link will be circulated 
soon. 

The Judicial Council of California is sponsoring a free, two day seminar, presented by the University of San Diego School 
of Law’s Children’s Advocacy Institute: In Defense of Youth: The Role and Responsibilities of Defense Counsel in 
Delinquency Court, Thursday August 11, 2022 from 8:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. and Friday August 12, 2022, from 8:00 a.m. to 
12:30 p.m.  While this event is focused on trial court representation, understanding these issues may assist in appellate 
representation. 

ADI Website Updates 

We’ve posted two new Recent Changes in the Law > STATUTES entries about the budget bills:  AB 200 and AB 199, which 
are already effective, and one new PRACTICE ARTICLES > APPELLATE PRACTICE > General article: Signatures on 
Electronically Filed Documents. 

As always, please reach out to me if you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions. 

Lynelle 
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